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Arjun Pathy

From: Marika Suszko 
Sent:
To: GWCF_Correspondence
Cc: Meng Goh
Subject: RE: PPC - STTM Reports Consultation

Dear GWCF,  
AGL has considered the proposed procedure change (PPC) to amend the STTM Procedures and the STTM Reports 
Specification in the interests of reporting efficiency and only has one comment regarding the amendment to 
Procedures section 3.4 Ex Ante Pipeline data. Namely that AGL would prefer that the report is published at 9am and 
again at 10:30am as data is already submitted to facility operators by 9am.  
 
Kind regards,  
Marika  
 
 
Marika Suszko 
Wholesale Market Regulation Manager 
  

 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

From: GWCF_Correspondence <GWCF_Correspondence@aemo.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 12 October 2020 4:32 PM 
To: GWCF_Correspondence <GWCF_Correspondence@aemo.com.au> 
Cc: Arjun Pathy <Arjun.Pathy@aemo.com.au> 
Subject: PPC - STTM Reports Consultation 
 
Dear GWCF, 
 
AEMO has published on its website a proposed procedure change (PPC) to amend the STTM Procedures and the 
STTM Reports Specification in the interests of reporting efficiency. AEMO does not believe there will be any system 
impacts from the proposed changes. Please fellow the link below to access the PPC and associated documents. 
https://aemo.com.au/consultations/current-and-closed-consultations/sttm-reports 
 
The proponent for this PPC is AEMO. 
 
Invitation to respond to this PPC 
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Submissions should be sent to gwcf_correspondence@aemo.com.au by COB 9 November 2020. 
 
Next Steps 
Following the close of submissions for the PPC, AEMO will issue an impact and implementation report (IIR) for this 
consultation. The IIR, as outlined by clause 135EC of the NGR, will contain: 

i. a critical examination of a proposal for the making of Procedures; and 
ii. an assessment of the likely effect of the proposed Procedures; and 

iii. a recommendation on whether the Procedures should be made. 
 
Depending on the nature of the feedback provided in the responses, AEMO will seek to release the IIR to GWCF 
participants on 30 November 2020. Participants will be able to make submissions in response to the IIR. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact gwcf_correspondence@aemo.com.au. 
 
Kind regards, 
Arjun 
 
Arjun Pathy 
Gas Wholesale Consultative Forum 
Australian Energy Market Operator 
T 03 9609 8983  
GWCF_Correspondence@aemo.com.au | Arjun.Pathy@aemo.com.au 

 

     

 
******************************************************************************************** 
This email, including all attachments, is confidential and for the sole use of 
the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing, or in any other way using it. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify me by return email,  
or contact the AEMO Client Services Team on 1300 236 600, and then delete this email from your system. 
******************************************************************************************** 
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and may contain information that is confidential or privileged.  
If you receive this email in error please notify the sender and  
delete the email immediately.  
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